
To: 	Newspaper (English and Japanese) 
Chief Stewards and Chefs 
Block Managers and Chairmen 

Subject: Use of Mess Halls for Recreational Purposes 

As a follow up to my notice under the date of 
October 8th relative to the use of mess halls other 
buildings for recreational and allied activities, we are 
announcing that in the future all of these activities 
will be concentrated at four mess halls, located at 8-30, 
12-30, 20-27, and 22-30. 

As it has already been stated, much confusion has 
resulted from miscellaneous use of these buildings by 
people who have net scheduled their meetings through the 
Recreation Department, In the interest of efficiency, 
all requests concerning such activities should be made 
to the office of Marlin Kurtz, Recreation Director. Pull 
cooperation in this respect will soon eliminate confusion 
for residential groups desiring various types of recreation 

The mess halls that are to be used on the recrea-
tion program, are to be equipped with screens separating 
the kitchen from the dining room, in order that their 
use will be most sanitary. The Recreation Department 
will also furnish for authorized activities, a work crew 
to clear out the mess halls, to properly clean them, 
and to replace tables following each session. 

With this notice, it is to be understood that no 
mess halls other than specified above, are to be used 
for activities other than for serving meals to the resi
dents. 
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